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Dear Mr. Rockley: 

Metropolitan State University of Denver 
Office of the President 
Campus Box 1 P O.Box 173362 
Denver, CO 80217-3362 
303.556.3022 Phone 
303.556.3912 Fax 
msudenver.edu 

I greatly appreciate your gift of $2,000 to Metropolitan State University of Denver in support of 
the Music Department's Piano Development Fund. Our internationally recognized faculty of 
performers and scholars teach with commitment and passion, focusing on the future success of 
every student, while engaging the most significant professional music organizations in the region 
through partnerships, internships, and residencies. 

MSU Denver remains a leader in higher education in the state of Colorado and beyond thanks to 
the commitment of our faculty, staff, donors, alumni, students and friends. We are growing our 
graduate programs, improving facilities, cultivating an inclusive culture and creating public­
private partnerships to continue providing our students with the relevant, accessible and high­
quality education they have come to expect. Together, we are helping students run their own 
road to success. 

It is my pleasure to acknowledge your membership in the President's Society, a very special 
group of donors who make a significant contribution to our students and programs each year. 
Because MSU Denver has the lowest tuition of all Colorado four-year institutions, your gift at 
this level makes a tremendous impact, providing more opportunities and experiences for our 
students as they pursue their educational goals. 

Again, thank you for your support. 

Si~l 
Stephen M. Jordan, Ph.D. 
President 

This letter can serve as a receipt for your donation in accordance with the Internal Revenue Service regulations. Metropolitan State University of 
Denver Foundation Inc., is a 50l(c)(3) organization registered and in good standing with the IRS. Since you did not receive any goods or 
services as a result of your contribution, then your gift is fully deductible in the manner and to the extent provided by law. Please consult your 
tax advisor. 


